
Jo McNeish 
 
as a local resident of Kelvindale I am concerned at plans to close stations on the 
Anniesland to Queens Street line.  As a mother of young children, without access to a 
car during the week, we make much use of this invaluable rail link.  I have strong 
concerns that due to the very unreliable public bus service, which also has 
no wheelchair/buggy access, that shutting our local station will leave many without a 
reliable local public transport link.  The same can also be said of many of the areas 
served by stations on this line for whom the train is a vital link for those 
without private transport. 
As someone who's flat overlooks Kelvindale train station, I am surprised that this is 
being considered as the train station is busy during the day and particularly over the 
hours of commuting. 
  
I trust that the wave of strong local feeling against these proposed closures is heard 
and noted in the consultation process. 
  
 


